
From: brice gordon [REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 10:50 AM
To: J
Subject: Re:

Morning

Prefer Little C first, which should be a quick fix. At the same time Nautica, that will a little longer. We hold Sportis back until little c is fixed. For inter island runs. Reminder now we have a lot of contractors and crew to island therefore ferry/barge makes sense over that time. Also holiday season will slow repairs etc. = would like to have your small boat fleet looking good for December </iv>

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 30, 2018, at 5:37 A=, J <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> &=t; wrote:

Should we delay little c repair to after nov 20 ? Fix nautica first? Thoughts?

--

= please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Copyright -all rights reserved

=